
Idaho Update 

July 2014  United Behavioral Health, operating under the brand Optum 

 
 

 

PROVIDER ALERT 
 

CLAIMS TRAINING 
 

July 22, 2014 
 

Dear Provider: 
 
Optum Idaho is pleased to announce our next Provider training titled, “Optum Idaho Claims 
Submissions Update”.  
   
This training will:  
  

 Provide an overview of claim submission guidelines (CMS-1500)  
– Supervisory protocol and rostered clinicians  
– Placement of NPI number  
– Placement of billing vs. rendering clinician information 

 

 Medicaid fee schedule changes 
– New modifiers for dual eligible members 

 

 Review the Provider Express claim submission process 
 

Please register for a webinar training through the optumidaho.com site (under the 
“Providers” tab and “Training” subheading) on one of the following dates: 
 

Date Time 

Wednesday – August 20, 2014 10:00 a.m. MST 

Thursday - August 21, 2014 10:00 a.m. MST 

Friday - August 22, 2014 10:00 a.m. MST 

 
 

If you have questions or need assistance please contact us at:  855-202-0983, option # 5 

Thank you,  

The Optum Idaho Team 


